
What have we been learning this week? 

Week beginning 07/10/24 

 

 

This week we have been making music shakers to sing and shake with to 
nursery rhymes. We have had lots of fun making a sensory rich farm and 
listening to animal sounds and guessing the animal. We made and ate por-
ridge this week and honey on toast. There has been some great role play 
with cars and building roads in partnership with friends.  

Book of the week– Farmer Duck 
Rhyme of the week–  1, 2, 3, 4, 5, Once I caught a fish alive  

Word of the week–  before 

Math's 

We have been using number 
block to build tall towers. We 
have been comparing sizes of 
pumpkins. We have been sing-
ing 1-10 songs and have count-
ed five fish for our 
shakers.  

 

Literacy 

This week we meet all the 
different animals that 
want to chase the ginger-
bread man. We  
played animal 
identification 
games.  

Next Week 

We are going to make musical shakers this week for singing our nursery 
rhyme with. We will identify different farm animals and adults will sup-
port the children to listen to the initial sounds of words. We will create 
a sensory farm in the sensory area to engage the children’s imagination.  
 
Book of the week– Biscuit Bear & Dear Zoo 
Rhyme of the week–  We’re going to the Zoo 

Word of the week–  behind 

 
 
 


